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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
NAPLAN Online 

15th – 22nd March 

Cake donations by 3.15pm 24th 

March 

State Election 25th March 

 

Easter Egg Raffle drawn  

Wednesday 5th April 

 

Easter Holidays –  

Last day of Term 1 

Thursday 6th April 

 

Staff Development Day (Pupil 

free day) Monday 24th April 

 

ANZAC Day 25th April 

 

Students returen to school for 

Term 2 Wednsday 26th April 

 

Cross Country 

28th April at Tingha 

Zone Cross Country 12 May at 

Gilgai 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Just a reminder that the Easter 
Egg raffle will be drawn 
Wednesday 5th April.  

Tickets and egg donations can be 
left at the office or given to your 
child’s teacher. 

 

Infant Class 

This week the Infant class 
worked on “Learning 
Intentions and Success 
Criteria”.                                           
Learning Intentions are 
descriptions of what learners 
should know, understand and 
be able to do by the end of a 
learning unit. Learning 
Intentions are the basis for 
tracking student progress. 

Success Criteria are the 
measures used to determine 
whether, and how well, 
learners have met the learning 
intentions. 

NAPLAN Online 

Last Wednesday the Writing 
component of NAPLAN was 
conducted. 

This week will see the 
completion of the 2023 NAPLAN 
with Reading, Language 
Conventions and Numeracy. 

Parents & Citizens Association 

The P&C are fundraising to put 
outside industrial fans in the 
undercover stage area. These 
fans will be a great advantage to 
our children during functions 
held in the stage area in hot 
weather. 

They are asking for any support 
with cooking (muffins, biscuits, 
cakes and slices) for the 
Delungra Election Day stall.  

Any donations of cooking will be 
gratefully accepted and may be 
left at the school on Friday 24th 
March before 3.15pm.  Please 
contact Stacey on 
silver.silver81@yahoo.com or 
on our Facebook Page if you 
would like to assist on Saturday 
25th between 9am to 1pm. 

 

Welcome to Week 9 

mailto:silver.silver81@yahoo.com


Our Award Winners 

Effective Learner Award 
       Lucas: His positive attitude towards                            
learning. 

 

Super Sport Award 
      Willow:  Giving her best during sport. 

   

 

Be your Best means having high expectations and 
striving for success.  Student achievement often 
reflects the expectations they have for themselves. 
Students who are being their best and practicing high 
expectations are more likely to do things outside their 
comfort zone and achieve their learning goals. 

 

 

Infant Classes with their 
Learning Intentions based on 
growing and shrinking. 



  

 

 

Bee Bots are a programable floor robot and are an excellent way to introduce younger 
students to some of the basic concepts of coding. Students can learn directional language, 
commands, sequencing and problem solving. They also generally enjoy the    hands-on 
nature of the Bee-Bot. Students draw a letter card and then program Bee Bot to move to a 
picture with the beginning sound that matches the letter. Not only are they reviewing the 
concept of beginning sounds, but then they must problem solve and figure out how to get 
Bee Bot to the correct picture. 

Primary class using the Bee Bots  
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Infants posters from their “Our Favourite Place” session 



                                                                                     


